
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

2018-2020 SUPREME COURT RULES COMMITTEE REPORTS -

EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD TO APRIL 24 

By notice dated January 27, 2020, the Supreme Court published for comment the 

reports of three committees: (1) Civil Practice Committee, (2) Special Civil Part Practice 

Committee, and (3) Committee on the Tax Court. The comment closing date set forth in 

that notice was March 20, 2020. This notice is to advise that, because of the disruption to 
normal business caused by the COVI D-19 Coronavirus public health crisis, the comment 

period for those three reports is extended to Friday, April 24, 2020. 

As previously indicated, written comments should be submitted to the following 
address: 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Rules Comments 

Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037 

Comments may also be submitted via e-mail to: Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: March 25, 2020 


